" CITY OF ALBUQUERQUE

April 29, 2009

Jeffrey L. Mulberry, P.E.
Bohannan Huston, Inc.

7500 Jefferson NE-Courtyard |
Albuquerque, NM 87109

Re:  APS Prototype Elementary School No. 2 Grading and Drainage Plan
Engineer’s Stamp dated 4-17-09 (B10/D004A)

Dear Mr. Mulberry,

Based upon the information provided in your submittal received 4-22-09, the above
referenced plan is approved for Building Permit. The project is nearly complete. Thank
you for submitting an updated plan for certification purposes.

PO Box 1293

The invert of the 18” storm drain at the inlet in the access road was proposed at 62.5.
On the infrastructure plans that built the inlet, the invert in was supposed to be 64.0 and
the invert out is at 63.15. When certifying the site for Permanent CO, update the invert

Albuquerque elevation, and slope of the storm drain, the water surface elevation and location of the
ponding area, if a ponding area will exist, due to the reduced capacity of the storm drain.

NM 87103 Prior to Certificate of Occupancy release, Engineer Certification per the DPM
checklist will be required.

If you have any questions, you can contact me at 924-3695.

www.cabe.gov
Sincerely,
(uit 4 fosms
Curtis A. Cheme, P.E.

Senior Engincer, Planning Dept.
Development and Building Services

B file



